
 

 

Date:  October 18, 2017 
 
To:  Bear Creek Waste Water Customers 
 
From: San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
 
 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water would like to invite you to attend a meeting 
between the Bear Creek Waste Water customers and the District on  
October 26, 2017 at 6:00 pm at the BCRPD Bear Creek Country Club 
Facility, 15685 Forest Hill Dr., Boulder Creek. 
 
The District will present information related to the Rate Study and the 
SLVWD Budget for 2017-2018.  As you probably know the rates for the 
Bear Creek Waste Water system have not changed since 2010.   
 
We encourage you to attend this meeting and look forward to your input. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the District at 831-338-2153 and 
ask for either the District Manager, Brian Lee or Director of Finance, 
Stephanie Hill.  You may also send an email to shill@slvwd.com. 
 
Thank you and we hope to see you on the 26th. 
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